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     NEWSLETTER 
GREETINGS FROM MMMD PRESIDENT PATTY NORRIS! 

 I  am happy to report we will be starting up our electronic newsletter again.    If you 

know of someone who would like to be added please let me know.   

Pat.norris1502@gmail.com. 

 

 OUR MMMD ANNUAL MEETING will be held at the Quality Inn, 1210 U.S. 62/65 

N.  in Harrison, Arkansas, on April 27,  2019,  10:00 a.m..   The wagon train left from land 

south of Harrison in early April, 1857.   

 

 We will headquarter at the Quality Inn,  phone number:  870-741-7676, where we 

have a block of rooms reserved.   $89.00 per night plus tax.   Full,  hot breakfast is included.  

BE SURE to tell them you are with the Mountain Meadows Massacre Descendants when 

making reservations to get this rate.   Jamie’s Local Flavor Restaurant is next door! 

 

 Our annual meeting will include a PowerPoint presentation by Retired Circuit Judge 

Roger V. Logan, Jr., showing us relevant sites around the area where the wagon train 

victims owned property, are buried,  grew up,  et cetera.   We will also have maps for you to 

visit sites important to you and your family to pass out.   The Mitchell Family will also 

share information about their family.   Lots of fun and information.  Come Join Us!! 

    

 Mountain Meadows Massacre Descendants always enjoy fellowship with fun and 

games at our annual meetings.  Our door prizes are always fantastic!   Anyone with 

handmade items or something you’d like to donate to our door prize table,  please bring 

with you.   

 

 Our Saturday,  April 27
th

,  activities after the meeting will include viewing and 

dedication of a new sign placed on the courthouse square,  next to the Mountain Meadows 

Monument,  placed in 1950.   The new sign will add important new information, including 

information about the massacre/burial site in Utah as a National Historic Landmark.   

 Watch the web site for updated information.    SEE YOU IN APRIL!!!  
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